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The Quality, Regulation and Clinical Utility of Laboratory-developed Molecular Tests report 
dated October 6, 2010, includes some minor corrections that were inadvertently overlooked in 
the previous version of the report linked to the AHRQ Web site in June 2010.  
  

In this corrected version of the report, typographical errors missed in the May 2010 version of 
the report have been corrected. In addition, all gene names throughout the report were italicized 
in accordance with naming conventions specified by genenames.org. Lastly, text was added in 
Chapter 2 citing two references that had previously solely been cited within Table 10 in the May 
2010 report.  
  

None of these corrections impact the general findings of the report. 
 


